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Lost Ice Makeup Policy update 6-1-20 
As our country continues to shelter in place due to the Covid-19 virus, we at Twin 
Rinks hope you and your families are staying safe and are well.  We along with you 
are bearing the financial implications and burdens that are affecting individuals, 
families, and small businesses.  In our 23 years in business we have not been 
challenged as we are now. 

 
We have been closed since 3-17-20 at 7:00pm and will reopen our skating school and 
hockey programs under Phase 4. 
 
Enough time has passed that it will be impossible to start up where we left off.  We will 
be putting 100% of the value of the unused ice time on hold for your future use.  We 
will be sending out emails in the next couple of weeks with the exact amount. 
Please be patient. 
 
You will be able to use the value for: 
 
Skating School and Youth Hockey Classes: 
Future class we will hold under phase 4 and phase 5. 
 
Youth Spring Hockey: 
Clinics we will be trying to hold in the next couple of weeks under phase 3. 
The next hockey league we are able to offer under phase 4 or 5. 
 
Adult Hockey: 
Clinics we will be trying to hold in the next couple of weeks under phase 3. 
The next hockey league we are able to offer under phase 4 or 5. 
Players on the perpetual plan will not be receiving an email. 
 
We encourage everyone to abide by the preventative recommendations from 
government and health officials to stay safe. 
 
 
Be Well, 
 
Twin Rinks Ice Pavilion, Inc. 
Management Team 

 


